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The Seymour Planning and Zoning Commission will conduct a public hearing on November 8th at 7:00 

pm in the Norma Drummer Room; Seymour Town Halll First Street Seymour CT 06483 for the following 

application: 

Application for a site plan review of a proposed Wendy's Restaurant 

Property located at 160 Bank Street, Seymour CT 

• This is a fast food restaurant, this is subject to requirements of a special permit under section 

5.4 (P4) of the Town of Seymour Zoning Regulations 

A copy of the application is on file in the Seymour Town Hall 

At these hearings, interested persons can appear and be heard. Written communications will also be 

received. 

Dated at Seymour, Connecticut this 17th of October 2018 

This was published in the Voices on Wednesday October 24'h and Wednesday October 31" 

Seymour Planning and Zoning Commission 

Joseph Ziehl 

Chairman 


